
 

North West Region 

Photo Competition 
Learn — Laugh — Live 

Shine a light and 
highlight what it 
means to be a u3a 
member.   
 

Capture your group as it Learns, 
Laughs, Lives  
Your chance to win a u3a cotton 
tote bag, a framed copy of your 
winning  photograph, winners 
certificate and two u3a travel 
mugs. Runners up will receive a 
runner up certificate.  Winning 
photos will feature in the u3a 
North West Region newsletter, 
website and social media.  
 
 

Closing date  
Friday February 28th 
 
Our two judges (Peter Read - u3a Subject 
Adviser for Photography, and Rachel Smith – 
Communications Manager at our u3a Office in 
London) will be picking a winner, as well as two 
runners up…  
 
To enter is simple, just send your 
photograph, in jpeg or png format (you 
can forward by email straight from 
your smartphone) to 
editor.nwu3a@gmail.com  
with your name, the name of your u3a 
and also the activity being 
photographed. Only two entries 
maximum per person please. 
 
Our ambition is to create our own photo library 
of our members enjoying being a part of their 
u3a.  By entering you are agreeing that your 
photo can be used in u3a North West Region 
publications and social media to promote our 
u3a groups and activities 
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